
Fletcher Place Friends,  
  
It's officially been a month since we started this journey.  What a month it's been! Even though we are social 
distancing, it seems many relationships have grown closer and stronger.  We continue to be humbled and 
extremely grateful to all of you who have stepped up to support the important work we are doing, feeding our 
neighbors and providing hope on a daily basis.  Through the last five weeks, WE collectively provided food to 
3,535 individuals.  THANK YOU!  
  
Something else positive to share...remember the young man I introduced you to on the March 29th update? He 
came to see us everyday for food over the last few weeks.  He shared this week that he has been called back 
to work.  He is so excited!  He thanked us for the food, encouragement, and hope.   
  
As you may have seen on social media, E-learning continues supporting our REACH kiddos and their 
families.  We also have started planting in the garden!   
  
This week, through your support, we served 616 individual sack meals.  In additon, we were also able 
to distribute Grab and Go Meals to feed 289 individuals. 
  
We will continue to provide daily sack meals through support from Second Helpings/The Alexander/The 
Buckingham Foundation, our church partners, and all of you.  We will continue to serve meals both sack and 
grab and go meals all hours we are open.   We will continue to provide two meals on Friday to help families get 
through the weekend.  
  
We continue to serve food pantry 3 days a week, Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 1-3.  You can also 
help by stocking the pantry.  Currently our most pressing need are the following: 

• Cereal 
• Instant Potatoes 
• Bagged Beans 

You can continue to support all our efforts by providing supplies and donations.   
  
You can text hope4fpcc to 56651 to make a donation.   
  
Amazon wish 
list.  https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/18AYOTDH1V8CS?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR2UtZyhx7RnpAOr
D1nodU3gJ0KPlf7ScA9qFfkkjrc7hqpzmFbVzT-oRmo 
   
Website link to 
donate: https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/FletcherPlaceCommunityCenter/DonateNow.html 
Choose General Operations and put SACK MEALS in the comment line. 
  
Please reach out to Holly at holly@fletcherplacecc.org if you have questions. 
  
As always, we are so grateful for your support!  
  
We recognize that many of our friends may be struggling with many issues during this time, we continue to 
pray for all.   
  
Gratefully,  
Melissa Drew  
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